Terrace Bay Superiors - cont'd from page 15 only after working beautifully to get around

three opposing players.

In the third period another goal by O'Javee and two more to give Dashkewytch a hat trick pushed the Superiors well into the lead. The final score of 6-4 reflects the determination of both teams. These games with Manitouwadge are providing a great deal of excitement for the Superior fans.

The Superiors have only met Marathon twice early in the season and on both occasions were defeated. The locals get another chance to win over Marathon next week on Thursday here at home. Marathon is currently one point ahead of Terrace Bay in league standings. A victory next week could put Terrace Bay in a close second position.

For a new team in this Junior "B" league, the Superiors are certainly beginning to show their strength. Come out and support them next week.

SKI CLUB OPEN MEETING

The Terrace Bay Ski Club will hold an open meeting in the Crafts Room at 8:00 p.m., Friday, December 15th.

At this time, the club program for the forthcoming season will be outlined and discussed. Also, we hope to have on hand some interesting films on skiing.

A small amount of general business will be conducted including the election of officers for the coming season.

This meeting is open to the public and we invite anyone interested in skiing to attend.

SCHREIBER FINALS

The winners of the Schreiber Municipal Election, held December 4, are as follows:

Reeve - H. J. McParland; Councillors J. S. Caccamo, H. Fischer, R. Krause and N. McCuaig; Hydro Commission - L. Small and E. G. Caccamo.

The name "Yukon" was first used by J. Bell of the Hudson's Bay Company in 1846. It comes from the Indian word "Yakakat" which means Big River. Bell wrote the name as "Youcon".

TERRACE BAY WINTER CARNIVAL BEARD GROWING CONTEST

Do you want to have a good time during the up coming Winter Carnival? Well then join the friendly competition of the BEARD GROWING CONTEST.

The BEARD GROWING CONTEST is being sponsored by the Terrace Bay Winter Carnival and is now officially under way.

All contestants must be clean shaven as of December 15, 1972.

The Entry Fee for the contest is one dollar and is payable to Ray Theriault, who is chairman for this contest.

The DEADLINE for entering the contest is December 26.

Prizes will be awarded for the following categories of beards:

(1) Fullest Beard (2) Best Styled Beard (3) Scruffiest Beard (shaggiest)

All beards will be judged during the Winter Carnival on Opening Night at the Arena.

A Kangaroo Court will be held for those who shave before the Winter Carnival.